
                                  August 7, 1992


        REPORT TO THE HONORABLE


            MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL


SUBJECT:     ECONOMIC CONVERSION; FEDERAL LEGISLATION


             The attached report to Curtis M. Fitzpatrick from John


        Culver of the Arent, Fox, Kintner, Plotkin & Kahn law firm is


        self-explanatory.  It reflects our continuing effort to assure


        that The City of San Diego will be eligible for monetary


        assistance.


        Respectfully submitted,


                                 JOHN W. WITT


                                 City Attorney
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